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December 28, 1970

Mr. John N. Sampson
4148 Wycliff Drive
Winston-Salem, N. C, 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Thank you for your logging of our station on December 19,
1970. All the vital statistics are correct and we hereby
acknowledge your reception of Radio Station W N A K.

It is good to have a report such as yours from Winston-
Salem, North Carolina. Thus far we have received reports
from Pennsylvania, New York, New Jersey, Connecticut,
Virginia, West Virginia, and we are very pleased to know
our station reached all these points. I hope you will
continue to enjoy your DXing and that you will be able to
join us for our next test on Monday morning, February lst,
from 2:00 to 4:00 AM. We hope that you and yours have

a good new year ahead.

Cordially yours,
b .

Robert W. Neilson
Chief Engineer
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